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GAF Building Materials Corporation
ATfN: Mr. Fred Bright

Manager of Environmental Affairs
1361 Alps Road
Wayne, NJ 07470-3689

Dear Mr. Bright:

This is in response to your letter to Paul Swetland dated March 29,1994. I have reviewed
your letter and have no problem with your approach of consolidating the RSO function in
your company.

Of course, you are aware that you will have to obtain from NRC an approved amendment of
each license that is affected by the RSO change prior to implementing it.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

Original Si0ned By*
Walter J. Pasdak

Walter J. Pasciak, Chief
Industrial Applications Section
Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards
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